Dear Members of the Hong Kong Neuro-Oncology Society,

I am writing to you today as the President of the Hong Kong Neuro-Oncology Society, and I want to take a moment to express my deepest gratitude for all of your hard work, time, and dedication to our shared mission.

As a society, we are united in our commitment to making a difference in the fight against Central Nervous System Cancers. We are driven by a shared passion for advancing medical research, education, and patient care, and we are inspired by the hope that we can make a real and lasting impact on the lives of those affected by this disease.

I am continually inspired by the tireless efforts of our members, who work day in and day out to ensure that our society remains at the forefront of this critical mission. Your dedication to advancing medical research, fostering an environment of continued education and development, and delivering patient-centred care is truly remarkable, and it is a testament to your unwavering commitment to our cause.

As we move forward, I want to encourage every one of you to continue to be a source of inspiration and motivation for those around you. Your hard work and dedication are making a real difference in the lives of those affected by Central Nervous System Cancers. I am confident that together, we can achieve even greater success in the years to come.

Thank you for your continued support and all you do to make our society a success.

Sincerely,

Dr. Aya El Helali

Aya SA felali

President of the Hong Kong Neuro-Oncology Society

